
Spring Symposium 

Saturday, March 17, 2018| 9:00 AM – 12:30 PM 

Newcomb Hall Room 403 

Foreign Language Pedagogy and Research: 

New Approaches to Old Challenges 

This event is free and open to the Tulane community.

The symposium will feature interactive presentations 

by Tulane faculty and graduate students from across 

Tulane’s foreign language departments on a wide 

range of topics including: 

• Content-based Instruction 

• Building Cultural and Global Competencies 

• Technology Integration 

• Collaborative Instruction 

• Community-Based Learning 

• Innovative Approaches to Incorporating Literature, 

Culinary Culture, and Fine Arts 


